
Wednesday, October 4th, 2017 
 

Dear Campers and Families, 
 

Let the fundraising begin! We have yet to determine our 
June destination, but we can get busy earning money to pay for our 
adventures. Our first of three fundraisers will be with MacMillan’s 
frozen foods.  

 
 MacMillan’s offers the classic favourites: frozen cookie 
dough, muffin batter, quesadillas, pizzas and more. Students earn 
between $2.50 and $4 on each item, depending on the item.  
 

All orders are due on Tuesday, November 7th. NO LATE 
ORDERS CAN BE ACCEPTED. Please ensure that your order and all 
money are at the school before or on that date. Please send cash or 

cheques. It would be much appreciated if you would 
write one cheque for your child’s entire order, and 
make it out to Thompson Creek Elementary School. 
This would eliminate hours of counting money!  Please also 
ensure that your child’s name is on all order forms and envelopes 
of money. 

 
As a reminder, all profits earned by your family will be 

directed to your child’s account. We do not pool profits among the 
group. 

 
The product is scheduled to be delivered to Thompson 

Creek on Thursday, November 23rd in the afternoon.  Since school 
will be in-session, we will need adult family members to volunteer 
to be on-hand to accept and organize student orders. If you can 
help us out with this, please call the office (905) 774-5460 or send a 
note with your child.  

 
Best of luck with your sales! 

 
 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. VanderMeer 

Mr. McDonnell 
Mr. Sharpe 

Mr. Cole 
Mrs. Dykstra 

 
P.S. Please stay tuned to the Camp Wanakita 2018 page on our 
school’s website. It can be found under the MORE tab on the main 
page.   

Notes to 

remember… 

 

All orders due Tuesday, 

November 7th. 

 

Product delivered on 

Thursday, November 

23rd. 

 

PLEASE MAKE OUT ALL 

CHEQUES TO 

THOMPSON CREEK 

ELEMENTARY SCHOOL. 

 

Wherever possible, please 

send in one cheque to 

cover the entire cost of 

your child’s order.  

 

All profits earned by your 

child will be applied 

directly to your child’s 

trip account once the 

fundraiser has been 

completed. 

 

Safety first! Please bring 

an adult family member 

with you if you choose to 

sell door-to-door. 


